
WALNUT CREEK RACQUET CLUB BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
TUESDAY  
MAY 8, 2007 
Members Present:  Adam Borovkoff, Bret Jones, Carol Kennedy, Gabe Goldstein, Nat 
Bitton, Pam Maloney. 
  
NORTHGATE COURTS: 
City won’t pay for resurface. 
WCRC needs work directly with the school district for coordinating resurfacing, and 
payment. 
  
HEATHER FARM COURTS: 
There are utility lines where courts would be placed (by courts 1, 2, 3). 
Additional HF courts have been dropped form WC city master plan. 
WCRC Board will make recommendation for additional courts to the city of Walnut 
Creek.  Location of courts to be determined by city of WC. 
Rationale for additional courts:  consistent and continued high usage of HF courts, HF 
courts are lighted, large membership from community, Community resource, award for 
best public tennis club, the city has 2 fewer courts available to the public due to the loss 
of courts at Civic Center. 
Don will draft letter to city, WCRC board to approve the letter. 
  
TREASURER REPORT:   
Non-profit status of WCRC remains. 
Treasurer’s report approved by board. 
  
WINTER DOUBLES TOURNAMENT: 
Some players did not receive towels.  Order more towels for those who did not receive 
towels and make available for pick-up at HF office. 
Shari to email all who participated. 
  
CALCUTTA: 
Planned and completed handicapping for tournament. 
  
Meeting adjourned. 
 


